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Our Ref:  

 
10th February 2023  
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
NEU Strike Action – Wednesday 15th and 16th March 2023  
 
Due to further strike action by the National Education Union (NEU), I can confirm that on 
Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March 2023, Hednesford Valley High School will only be open 
to the following students. 
 
Wednesday 15th March 2023 – students in our Complex Needs Department – COr, ISt, NWo, 
RHu and students in Y7-14 who have a Social Worker or are post looked-after.  
 
Thursday 16th March 2023 – students in Y11/Sixth Form studying GCSE (English, Maths, 
Biology, RE) and/or Functional Skills (English and Maths) and students in Y7-14 who have a 
Social Worker or are post looked-after.  Within the complex needs department, only students 
who have a social worker can be supported on Thursday.  Please note, we sadly cannot 
guarantee consistent staff on this day.  We will contact parents/carers on Monday to discuss this 
matter. 
 
A letter will go to identified students on Monday confirming attendance.  I appreciate that this is 
continuing the disruption to student learning from previous strike days and snow days, however, 
this must take place to ensure the health and safety of students and staff. An amended timetable 
of learning will be in place during these days due to the staffing we have in school.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr S Stokes 
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